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Chair Dembrow and members of the committee,
I'm Clair Klock from Corbett, OR. Pleas support SB 866. It just makes sense. I was recently in
Mississippi. Their idea of stormwater practices is roof water from gutters across the lawn into
a grassed waterway into a concrete ditch into a incised creek into the Mississippi Riverfor the
people of Vicksburg, Baton Rogue and New Orleans to deal with. In the "olden" when I was a
kid the landowner just piped the water and dump water onto their neighbor whether it hurt the
neighbor or not. That is not acceptable any more.  
Thank you. 
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